
 

 
Trinity Redevelopment Tract 18305 Project 

 Update 
 
To:  Manny Bediola, Trinity Alliance 
 
Date:  October 14, 2020 
 
Subject: Trinity Redevelopment Tract 18305 Project Update 

 
 
This memo has been prepared as a statement of validation concerning the CEQA adequacy of the 2018 Air Quality 
& Greenhouse Gas Emissions Assessment and 2018 Noise Impact Assessment prepared for the Trinity 
Redevelopment Tract 18305 Project in October 2018. ECORP Consulting has reviewed and compared the original 
Project plans from 2018 and the updated Project plans from 2020 and determined that the revised plans do not  
result in a change to the impact determinations (i.e., “less than significant”) or any meaningful change in calculated 
emissions or predicted noise levels.  
 
If you would like to discuss further, please contact me, Seth Myers at (530) 717-7600 or via e-mail at 
smyers@ecorpconsulting.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Seth Myers 
Emissions / Noise Analyst 
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